

MINUTES

SPEY ESTUARY WORKING GROUP

Date: Tuesday 6 March 2012 **Time:** 2.00pm

Venue: Meeting Room 1, Moray Council Headquarters Annexe

Present: David Gowans – The Moray Council (DAG)
Graham Dunlop – The Moray Council (GD)
Graeme Henderson – SEPA (GH)
Jennifer Heatley – SNH (JH)
William Hawes – Smiths Gore, representing Crown Estates (WH)
Bob Strachan – Morrison Construction (RAS)
Iain Greene – Speymouth Action Group (IG)
Colin Murray – Lennox Community Council (CM)

1.0 Purpose of meeting

DAG explained that the meeting was called in response to the Motion tabled at the meeting of The Moray Council on ~~~~~, which stated

~~~~~

The purpose of the meeting was:

- a) To discuss physical measures that could be taken to reduce the risk at Ross House and encourage the river to take a different direction;
- b) To identify firm proposals for how this might be done; and
- c) To establish how and when works might take place and how they might be funded.

GH indicated that he had discussed the matter with the Spey Fisheries Board, who had indicated that they supported the proposal in principal

